
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 2 Concert - Online Booking 
 
The children in Year 2 will be presenting an end of year performance.  The performance will take place in the KS1 
hall on Tuesday 9th July. There will be 2 performances, one at 2.00pm and one at 5.00pm. 
 
Due to health and safety and fire regulations, seats will be limited to two seats maximum across both 
performances, for each child (this equates to 2 X 2pm OR 2 X 5pm OR 1 X 2pm AND 1 x 5PM). Please note, babies 
and toddlers will require a seat booking. We would politely ask that if you can come to the first showing at 2pm, 
please book this so that parents who can’t, can attend the 5pm show. Due to limited space, we are unable to 
accommodate prams and pushchairs.   
 
We ask that no videos or photography are taken during the above performances, as it distracts those performing. 
However, you will be invited to take your own photos at the end of the performance.  
 
Booking for this performance will be open on Thursday 27th June. Please visit the Arbor Parent’s Portal 
https://login.arbor.sc/  to book your seats for the relevant performance. Once booked, you can view your booking 
under ‘school shop’ on your Arbor account. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to book seats on your 
behalf. 
 
We hope that everybody enjoys the show.  The children have worked very hard towards their performance. 
 
Mrs Emmerson                Mrs Bakes 
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